
 
From: Karin Coleman [mailto:karincoleman@fidelityhomestead.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2009 10:26 AM 
To: Comments 
Cc: Boyd Boudreaux 
Subject: Special Assessment 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

I am writing to voice my concern regarding the Special Assessment of FDIC regulated banks 
across the country.  I work for a bank classified as a Small Intermediate Bank and this 
assessment will make it impossible for us to consider expansion, increases in existing positions 
and hiring much needed staff to provide the customer service to which our clients are 
accustomed in our branch locations.  My entire professional career has been banking and 
mortgage lending.  What is happening in our industry right now is frightening!  Even more 
frightening to me would be the eradication of Community Banking and what that means to the 
average "Joe".  I implore you to re-consider this assessment. 

Sincerely,  

Karin J. Coleman  
Fidelity Homestead Savings Bank  
CRA Officer/AVP  
201 St. Charles Ave. 20th Floor  
New Orleans, La 70170  
(504) 569-3451 office  
(504) 569-3580 fax  

"What can we do for you?"  


